
 

 
From: Michelle Thomas  

Sent: Thursday, 23 June 2011 2:31 PM 
To: Jill Humphreys 

Subject: Optm feedback 

 
Hi Jill 

Here is the Optom Board feedback: 
Members:  

1.    noted the consultation papers received from the Physiotherapy Board of Australia  

2.    commented on the quality of the supervision standards, and 

3.    noted that the Optometry Board is currently undertaking its own development work on 

similar documents and that the Physiotherapy Board documents will be a useful resource 

for this. 

ACTION: EO 

Michelle Thomas 

 

Executive Officer 
Optometry Board of Australia 

 
Phone |  (03) 8708 9156 

 

Mobile |  0425 775 507 
 

Email  |  michelle.thomas@ahrpa.gov.au 
 

Web    |  www.ahpra.gov.au 
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CONFIDENTIAL INFORMATION 
 

This email and any files transmitted with it are confidential and intended solely for the use of the 

named addressee. If you have received this email in error or you are not the named addressee notify 
the sender immediately and delete this e-mail.  Do not disseminate, distribute or copy this e-mail.  If 

you are not the named addressee disclosing, copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on 
the contents of this information is strictly prohibited. 
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